
 
 

Celebrating 30 Years Of Blessed Marriage! 
 
Joshua Cotter  
June 7, 2012 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
May the love and blessings of our Heavenly Parent and our True Parents be with you and your families. 
 
On July 1st, we will celebrate the 30th Anniversary of both the 2,075 and 6,000 Couples’ Blessings which 
occurred in America and Korea in 1982. What a wonderful achievement!  
 
We hope that celebrations of this historic occasion will be held in Lovin’ Life communities across the 
nation. 
 
Here in New York City, we will welcome couples and their family and friends for a special celebration 
that includes a commemorative photo to be taken in front of Madison Square Garden, where 30 years ago 
2,075 couples declared, “I do!”  
 
The New York celebration will begin with the Lovin' Life Sunday Service at 10:00 AM in the 
Hammerstein Ballroom, followed by the Madison Square Garden photo session and ballroom dance 
practice in the Grand Ballroom. A beautiful gala will then be held in the Hammerstein Ballroom from 
3:00 to 7:00 PM with hors’ oeuvres, music and dancing, testimonies and a special congratulatory address. 
It will be an incredible day! 
 
You are invited with your family and friends to join us for this historic event. The registration fee is $30 
per individual, $50 per couple, $60 per family with children under 10 years old, and $100 per family with 
children 10 years and older. Parents and children 10 years and older are welcome to attend the program in 
the Hammerstein Ballroom while child care with fun and games will be provided for children under 10 
years old in the Grand Ballroom. 
 
For more information and online registration, please visit www.familyfed.org/30. A list of local hotels 
with special rates is available through the registration form. Space is limited and this event will fill up 
quickly – so register today! 
 
Let’s come together on July 1st to express our gratitude to God and True Parents for the Blessing and 
celebrate the beautiful families we have built! 
 
God Bless you, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rev Joshua Cotter 
Executive Vice President 
Unification Church of America 


